
For the week of 

Hoover  
Happenings



Mrs. Suder’s Third Grade  
Class!

We have been learning about communication in our Life Skills 
class. We were able to see how communication is done with and 

without words. We did some body language charades and the 
students did fantastic with figuring out what students were feeling 

just by their body language.

In Language Arts, we are finishing up our Fairytales. The 
students are getting really creative and are very excited to share 

their writing with others.





This week we finished our fairy tales in writing. Next week we are 
going to be publishing them so parents can see them at 
conferences, which are next Thursday, April 25. On Tuesday we did 
our M-STEP math test. Lots of kids thought the math test was easier 
because there wasn’t so much reading and writing. As every week, 
we did Zearn and X-tra math to practice our math skills. We also 
made  posters about culture and presented them to the class. 

Mrs. Parmelee’s  
Third Grade Class





This week we’ve been busy practicing 
writing essays in preparation for the 
M-STEP. We are also enjoying our 
math centers to revise multiplying and 
dividing large numbers. Finally we are 
finishing our science unit all about 
waves!  

Mrs. Houston’s 
Fourth Grade Class





Ms. Johnson’s Fourth Grade Class
We wrapped up our economy unit with a real 

world application. Students got into “Companies” 
and made a product that they created a 

commercial about and put up for sale. The 
Company earning the most profit wins! 





Fifth Grade Class

We have completed our math 
and ELA MSTEP. We have 
Science and Social Studies left. 
We learned about inclusion and 
Autism with our peers and we're 
able to ask eye opening 
questions. 

Mr. 
LeMere’s





Mrs. 
Bienstock’s 
Fifth Grade 
Class

We be MSTEPPIN Y’All! 
We nailed ELA and Math and in 
between we had a little fun with 
life skills and learning how to 
communicate without saying a 
word! We also had a blast learning 
how to plot points in all four 
quadrants of the coordinate grid 
by playing online Battleship! That 
was a big hit! Congratulations to 
Sean Johnston for being named 
our latest Student of the Month!





This week we went to the junior high on Thursday morning to make 
donuts with some of their students. We had a buddy and had a great 
time making new friends. On Friday, we made ice cream from 
scratch with another class. It only took a few ingredients and some 
shaking for 5 minutes til it was ready. 

Ms. Surratt’s  
  Class





Mrs. Torres  
Steam & Art Class!

Grades 3-5 have been busy exploring careers in Xello!

 




